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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER 

BY DEPUTY K.G. PAMPLIN OF ST. SAVIOUR 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 10th SEPTEMBER 2019 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Chief Minister provide members with all the site assessments undertaken to date in reviewing both 

new and previous sites for the Future Hospital, including any information regarding the anticipated impact 

of progressing the hospital project away from its current location? 

 

 

Answer 

 

The sites that were considered and assessed for the Future Hospital Project are outlined on the website of 

the former hospital project: https://www.futurehospital.je/selection-process/.   

 

It became clear early in the process that the assessment of clinical needs needed to be updated (being several 

years out of date). This will inform the assessment of the size and scope of the new hospital, which will 

affect the site selection. However, all of this depends on the finalisation and ministerial approval of the 

Jersey Care Model, which is currently being finalised by Health and Community Services. 

 

A more detailed update on the progress of the Our Hospital project will be shared with the Assembly shortly. 

 


